

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Member of Cabinet

Brussels, 2 3 FEV. 2017 Ares (2017) 753637

Dear Prof. Holm-Nielsen, Dear Dr Tindemans,

President Juncker would like to thank you for your letter of 10 February 2017 and the attached open letter on behalf of the co-signatories expressing concerns about the impact on the field of science, research and innovation of the ongoing policy reorientation under President Trump and his administration.

We have taken note of its content with attention.

President Juncker asked me to inform you that the Member of the Commission responsible for Research, Science and Innovation, Mr Carlos Moedas (e-mail: carlos.moedas@ec.europa.eu), is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Antoine Kasel

Professor Lauritz HOLM-NIELSEN
President
Dr Peter TINDEMANS
Secretary General
EuroScience

E-mail: office@euroscience.org